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m.rasmussen.arch@gmail.com

From: Roberto James Montoya <extremegreen@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 11:25 PM
To: marcus rasmussen
Cc: David Grieves; bhetherington@hoamco.com; Erin Brizuela; gossage@me.com; Kelly and 

Bryan (homes@kellyandbryan.com); Mark Vandervoot; Robert St. Claire
Subject: HDROA NCC - 13715 Quaking Aspen Building Envelope Variance Approved
Attachments: 13715 Quaking Aspen Building Envelope Variance.pdf

Hi Marcus, 
 
I’m pleased to inform you that the attached Building Envelope Variance you requested has been 
approved.    You may proceed with the variance process with the City of Albuquerque.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
All the best! 
Roberto James Montoya 
HDROA NCC Chair 
505-588-0000 
 
 


